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Sunburst.k12.mt.us

ABSENCES/TARDIES. Remember to please call Miss Lori in the office (406-937-2816) or email (Ichristian@sunburst.k12.mt.us)
when your child/children will be absent from or tardy to school. It is very important that the office is notified by a parent so that we
can account for all students. When the office is not contacted, the absence will be marked as unexcused. Parents of bus students - If
your child is NOT RIDING the bus in the morning, call Mr. Omdahl (406-937-2321), but please remember to call the school as well.
You can call anytime and leave a message.

QUICK REMINDER! BE SURE THAT YOUR CHILD COMES WITH A COAT, HAT, AND GLOVES EVERY DAY! Snow
pants and boots are also recommended! All K-6 students do have outside recesses throughout the day and there is always the chance of
cooler temperatures and possible inclement weather!

SPELLING BEE! The Local Sunburst Spelling Bee will be held on Tuesday, January 23rd @ 9am in the Sunburst Elementary Gym.
All 5th-8th grade students have the opportunity to participate. All 4th grade students will be attending to watch. Community
members are invited to attend as well.

PRESCHOOL! Sunburst Schools is pleased to offer a preschool class beginning on WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31ST. This program
is available to students in the Sunburst School District who will be eligible for kindergarten starting the 2024-2025 school year (must be
5 years of age on or before September 10, 2024). The program will be on Wednesday mornings for the remainder of the school year
from 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. in the kindergarten room. Mrs. Nau, our kindergarten teacher, will be running the program with assistance
from a paraprofessional. If you live in the Sunburst School District and would like to enroll your child in preschool or have questions
about the Sunburst Preschool Program, please contact the office at 406-937-2816 or by email Ichristian@sunburst.k12.mt.us for an
application packet. All paperwork must be returned to the elementary office by FRIDAY, JANUARY 26TH.

SKI TRIP for 5th and 6th graders will be on Thursday, January 25th. Watch for the itinerary to come home soon.

LEGO CLUB will be held at the Sunburst Public Library on January 22nd from 3:30 - 5:00 pm. Come build with our Legos! Enjoy a
design challenge or free build. All ages are welcome, however younger children will need to have an adult. For more information or to
sign up Email: sunblib@northerntel.net Facebook Message: facebook.com/sunburstpubliclibrary Phone: 937-6980 DROP-IN
welcome. This is a FREE event!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!
> Fri-Jan 19 - HSBB vs Dutton/Brady
> Fri-Jan 19 - K-6 2nd Quarter Awards @ 1:45 Elementary Gym
> Sat-Jan 20 - HSBB @ Cascade
> Sat-Jan 20 - S&D @ Malta
> Tue - Jan 23 - Local Spelling Bee
> Wed - Jan 24 - 4th Grade Field Trip - L&C Interpretive Center
> Thur - Jan 25 - 5-6 Ski Trip
> Thur - Jan 25 - HSBB vs Power (boys only)
> Fri-Jan 26 - HSBB @ Augusta
> Fri & Sat - Jan 26 & 27 - State Speech & Drama @ Choteau
> Tue - Jan 30 - HSBB @ Simms
> Wed - Jan 31 - Preschool Begins
Breakfast/Lunch Menu January 22nd - January 26th
All breakfasts served with fruit, juice & milk
All lunches served with two types of milk, a fruit, and a vegetable
Monday — Breakfast - Breakfast Burrito
Lunch - Chalupas & Refried Beans
Tuesday — Breakfast - French Toast Hot Dish
Lunch - Baked Potato Bar w/ Taco Meat, Chili, Broccoli & Cheese
Wednesday — Breakfast - Apple Strudel
Lunch - Italian Hot Dish
Thursday — Breakfast - Pancake on a Stick
Lunch - Sloppy Joe Nachos
Friday — Breakfast - Cinnamon Rolls
Lunch - Turkey Sandwiches & Chips
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